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FRAUD PREVENTION ADVISORY  
 
We are committed to protecting your financial safety. Be warned of cybercriminals creating fake 
social media accounts purporting to be from financial institutions to obtain personal and account 
information for seemingly legitimate purposes, such as to facilitate distribution of social amelioration 
benefits or to release loan proceeds.  
 
Standard Chartered Bank Philippines does not offer credit cards or personal loan products and will 
never ask for your personal information or account details through emails, phone calls, text 
messages or social media. We remind the public to be vigilant against these fraud attempts, and to 
report any such incident by emailing Standard Chartered at phishing@sc.com or by calling the 
Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas Consumer Protection Department at (632) 8708-7087.  
 
Thank you.  
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